
 

 

 

 

 

 

CURRICULUM AND PROGRAM REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

Report to Academic Council 

at its meeting of November 19, 2013 
 

FOR ACTION  

 

1. Bachelor of Health Science in Kinesiology – Trent Pathway 

The Curriculum and Program Review Committee recommends: 

 That Academic Council approve the new degree pathway with Trent University for the Bachelor of Health 

Science in Kinesiology program.  

 The Faculty of Health Science has put forward a proposal to create a new degree pathway between Trent 

University and UOIT into the Bachelor of Health Science in Kinesiology program. This pathway will increase 

student choice and foster institutional collaboration as part of the Trent-UOIT Co-operation Agreement. 

Students in the program will complete the first two years of the degree at Trent University and years three 

and four at UOIT, graduating with a Bachelor of Health Science degree from UOIT. The detailed proposal is 

attached as Appendix A. 

 

2.    Bachelor of Education – Discontinuation of Concurrent Education Courses 

The Curriculum and Program Review Committee recommends: 

 That Academic Council approve the discontinuation of the Concurrent Bachelor of Education Program 

The Faculty of Education has put forward a proposal to discontinue the offering of the current model of the 

Concurrent Bachelor of Education program due to low enrolment. The Faculty wishes to continue partnerships 

with the Faculty of Science and Health Science to encourage students in those Faculties to apply to the 

Consecutive program. A plan is in place to transition current students in the program. The detailed proposal is 

attached as Appendix B. 

 

3.  Bachelor of Education – Discontinuation of Visual Arts in the Intermediate/Senior Program 

The Curriculum and Program Review Committee recommends: 

 That Academic Council approve the discontinuation of Visual Arts as a teachable subject in the 

Intermediate/Senior Bachelor of Education program.  

The Faculty of Education has put forward a proposal to discontinue the Visual Arts teachable in the 

Intermediate/Senior program. This teachable has had limited enrolment and it is no longer financially feasible 

to continue to offer it to students. The detailed proposal is attached as Appendix C. 
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FOR INFORMATION 

 

4. Changes to courses and program requirements  

 

The Committee notes for information the following changes that have been made to undergraduate courses 

and program requirements for implementation in 2014-15: 

a) Bachelor of Education – New elective courses (EDUC 3201U, Introduction to Mental Health, Pedagogy of 

the Land, EDUC 3203U, EDUC 3204U)  

b)  Bachelor of Engineering (FEAS) – Changes to prerequisites (ENGR 2200U/ELEE 2200U) 

c)  Bachelor of Applied Science in Nuclear Power Bridge – Changes to course sequencing and new course 

(NUCL 4400U) 

 

 

 


